
Dear Parents, 

The RHS are running a competition in relation to the release of the new, Secret Garden film 
that will, fingers crossed, be released in cinemas soon. Below is the link to the information. 

https://schoolgardening.rhs.org.uk/Competitions/The-Secret-Garden  

They are asking children to design and create their own Secret Garden where the children 
can choose how they would like to showcase their garden. Perhaps they would like to draw 
or paint their design, create a collage or model, or even plant up a miniature version of it. 

Attached is the information pack - https://schoolgardening.rhs.org.uk/getmedia/595e49aa-
8bfa-4953-adbc-0e1da61b2e6c/Design-a-Secret-Garden-Competition-Entry-Booklet  

We hope this might inspire some creative ideas and designs that might even win the 
competition. We would love to see any entries too. 

Kind regards 

Anna Jones 

The competition closes on 30 April 2020. 

 

https://schoolgardening.rhs.org.uk/Competitions/The-Secret-Garden
https://schoolgardening.rhs.org.uk/getmedia/595e49aa-8bfa-4953-adbc-0e1da61b2e6c/Design-a-Secret-Garden-Competition-Entry-Booklet
https://schoolgardening.rhs.org.uk/getmedia/595e49aa-8bfa-4953-adbc-0e1da61b2e6c/Design-a-Secret-Garden-Competition-Entry-Booklet

